
6 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 
 
Many people have contributed to the carrying out of this study over a number of years and helped with 
preparation of the report. The assistance of the following people is gratefully acknowledged. 
 
Messrs B.M. Nicholson and A.T. Thornley provided field assistance in the early stages. Mr M. O'Meara 
advised on soil conservation matters and criticised that part of the report. Mr T.I. Leslie directed the 
laboratory analysis and Mr J.N. Rowan advised on technical matters throughout the study. Mr B.A. 
Young has greatly assisted with bringing the report to publication standard. 
 
Assistance with drafting was provided by Mrs N. Alley and Miss L. Matthews, the latter helping 
particularly with the block diagrams. 
 
A number of typists, from time to time over several years, prepared drafts; however, Miss Jenny Mason 
typed the final copy. 
 
Aerial photographs used in the report were taken by Mr H. Alleume. Mrs Yvonne Roberts was the editor. 
Stereograms have been reproduced by permission of the Surveyor-General of Victoria — Crown (State 
of Victoria) Copyright. 
 
 




